
NOTICE  

 

PREMISES LICENCE REVIEW 
 

Notice of an application for review of the Premises Licence in 
respect of:-  
 

JEAN & PETER’S OFFY, 117 REGENT STREET, NELSON 
BB9 8LJ (PEN(A)0129) 
 

The grounds for the review are as follows:-  
 

Lancashire County Council Trading Standards has received a 
steady stream of complaints in relation to the supply of illicit 
tobacco products from this shop. The owner has been 
cautioned and prosecuted by Trading Standards for illicit 
tobacco offences, but despite this enforcement action, the sale 
of illicit tobacco products has continued with the most recent 
seizure taking place on 17th July 2018. 
 
 

The application may be inspected at Pendle Borough Council, 
Town Hall, Market Street, Nelson BB9 7LG by appointment, 
Monday to Friday.  
 

Any “Other Person” or “Responsible Authority” may make 
representations in writing to the Council at the above address, 
regarding this application for Review before 17

th
 September 

2018.  
 

It is an offence, to knowingly or recklessly make a false 
statement in or in connection with an application and the 
maximum fine on being convicted of such is unlimited. 


